To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: RE: Construction of Housing North & East of North Thatcham.
Date: 25 January 2023 19:15:40

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sirs / Ladies,

The Thatcham area is already over subscribed with housing versus the appropriate services
such as medical, policing, fire & rescue, schooling, all council provided services, etc. Then
there 1s the environment, the destruction of huge areas of green field and woodland, and
the upset to animal habitats, some maybe endangered species cannot be overlooked or
swept aside. Another aspect of increased population is the fact the present road system
would also be totally inadequate. Say NO the this development.

Christopher Hastings
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